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Parents & Carers 


19th May 2017,

Year 9 Gilwell Park Trip – Friday 14th July

Dear Parents/Guardian,

As part of Leadership day at Eden Girls School, we have organised a trip for Year 9 to visit Gilwell Park on Friday 14th July 2017. The aim of the trip is for students to take part in a number of outdoor activities.
If your daughter has a free school meal the school will provide a packed lunch. All other students will need to bring in packed lunch.  Students will also need to be dressed in full PE uniform and will not be allowed on the trip if they are not. We intend to leave at 8.00am and return to school by 6.30pm. 
The school is asking parents to contribute £20.00 towards the cost of the trip.  This will help towards the cost of the coach travel to and from the Gilwell Park as well as payment for the activities.  Please ensure payment is made Via ParentPay.
Please sign and return the consent slip below, detailing any relevant medical information on the reverse of the form, with payment. Permission slips need to be returned to the office by Friday 26th May 2017.

Yours sincerely,



[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms Rijia Hasan
Director of Learning. Science & Leadership
Eden Girls’ School, Waltham Forest



Student Name (BLOCK CAPITALS)	 Tutor Group	

I give permission for the above named student to attend the trip to Gilwell Park – Friday 14th July

Parent/Guardian Name	 Relationship to Student	

Signed		Date	

My daytime emergency contact number on 14th July will be_________________________	
Registered Office: Tauheedul Education Trust, Shadsworth Road, Blackburn, Lancashire, BB1 2HT.
Registered in England and Wales. Company No: 073553849
Eden Girls’ School, Waltham Forest 
Blackhorse Lane, Walthamstow, London E17 5SD 
Tel: 020 8523 1810; Email: info@edengirlswalthamforest.tetrust.org 
 Principal:  Shahina Ahmad
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